
Tuesday Explorer Scouts blackrock.explorers@gmail.com 19/4/2010 

 

Blackrock clean up 24
th

 and Cake sale 9
th

 of May 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Blackrock Tidy Towns committee is organising a clean up in Blackrock on 

Saturday the 24
th

 of April. All Scout that can make it, and Parents also please, are to 

meet at the Scout Den at 2 pm on the 24
th 
– finish

 
3:30 pm. We will be joining in to 

play our part in the cleanup.  

 

Scouts should wear their neckerchiefs and clothes suitable for outdoor work. 

 

Cake Sale 

Each section is doing its part for the group fundraising effort. Tuesday Explorers are 

running a Cake Sale on the morning of Sunday 9
th

 May at Blackrock Church. We 

need parents to help with the supply of Cakes etc. And I need a number of parents to 

volunteer to help at the sale itself. This will be to set up the sale at 10:10 am Sunday 

and help with the selling (to sell after 10:30 and 12 Masses). 

 

Yours in Scouting 

Daragh Moore 087 279 4388 

mailto:blackrock.explorers@gmail.com

